
                    Alamo Chapter
        International Code Council 

January 15, 2025

Stuart Tom & Members of the
ICC Nominating Committee
c/o John Belcik, CEO
International Code Council
900 Montclair Road
Birmingham, AL 35213

Dear Chairman Tom and ICC Nominating Committee,
I am proud to support Rachel Parrish in her candidacy for the ICC Board of Directors. She 
has been an active member of our chapter since its inception and has most recently served 
as the Chair of the Building Safety Month Committee and the Nominating Committee. 
During her tenure as Chair of the Building Safety Month Committee, the Alamo Chapter 
gathered over half of the Building Safety Month Proclamations given in the state of Texas 
and began the annual Building Safety Month event in which speakers are brought in to 
discuss various safety issues within the building industry to education both jurisdictional 
employees and the public. 

Rachel has been a dedicated member of ICC, and she is vocal about current ICC events at 
the national level. She has brought new and active members to ICC and promotes 
involvement in all her positions. Her professionalism and dedication are why I am eager to 
support her in her candidacy. Rachel will bring great insight and passion for the ICC mission 
to the Board of Directors.

Sincerely,

Amin Tohmaz, PE, CBO 
Development Services Deputy Director 
ICC Alamo Chapter President
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